Debra Thomeson

From: Heidi Peura Lombard <grateful74@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 17, 2023 6:27 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Molly Parks

Please investigate the Borough's involvement and handling of the crash which resulted in the deaths of
Borough employees Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht.

Thank You
Stephen and Heidi Lombard



